NEW YORK WAGES FOR HOUSEWORK *
Campaign Office

288-B 8th St.

Brooklyn, N.Y. 11215

March 31, 1976

Dear Friends,

The New York Wages For Housework Committee is holding a Conference in April

on Welfare and Wages IFor Housework. We expect hundreds of women to attend this event.

During this time of "crisis" we women are particularly vulnerable to the attack the Govern-
ment is waging on all workers. Through weifare cuts and cuts in social services we are
asked to absorb the cost of the crisis by doing more work in our homes and in the commu-
nity with less and less money in our hands. But we cannot let this happen. This is why
we are planning this conference. We need to organize to resist the cuts and reclaim what
is ours: wages for all the unpaid work which has consumed our lives and is still our lot
every day of the year.

In order for this conference to be a success we desperately need your financial
support. Since most women have little money of their own, especially if you are a wel-
fare recipient, we cannot charge for admission to cover the costs of this conference. The
costs include rental space, child care, food, audio-visual equipment, transportation fees
for women to come from other states, literature, mailing costs, etc.

We hope you will show your support by mailing us a check as soon as possible.
Please make checks payable to the New York Wages For Housework Committee. We thank
you in advance.

Power to us All
Sylvia Federici

Jane Hirschmann
New York Wages For Housework Committee

Please send checks to:
Jane Hirschmann

597 Tth St.

Brooklyn, N.Y. 11215



